
INTRODUCTION TO THE "SUPPORTERS CIRCLE" 

Because every little SQ..,UARE PARK needs a .friendJy ClRCLE around it 

Discussions with A VX about the better procedures for use of its system for a SAFE park­

going and park-user experience pointed to equipping each user aged 18 or above with an 

electronic card of his/her own. Park Trustees were steered away from earlier plans to 

request donations on a per family basis and issue one card per household. Accordingly, the 

DONATION PER HOUSEHOLD was reduced by 75% while a cost-pass through of the 

card's retail price amount PER INDIVIDUAL AGED 18 or over in the Household was 

implemented. Cards should NOT be passed around casually but safe-guarded. Children 

under age 18 using the park should be ACCOMPANIED by a Household Member aged 18 

or over who has a card. LOST or STOLEN CARDS must be reported ASAP to Ventnor 

Memory Park and A VX, so that they can be de-activated. Loss of ONE family member's 

card will not impact the ability of other family members to have access to the Park on their 

own card. Replacement of cards will be charged at a higher cost than the original because 

A VX's price to VMP will be higher. The GOAL is: PLEASE be careful with FIRST card. 

For "granular" (detailed) data that helps the Park Trustees sponsor activities appropriate 

for children, teens, adults and seniors, the INFORMATION sought on the Form should be 

submitted with your donation. Funds raised will be devoted to the Park's Mission to 

MAINTAIN this Park as Open Green Space and support from the public is IMPORT ANT 

and your donation is tax deductible. 

The BACK SIDE of the SUPPORTERS CIRCLE FORM is both a 
• POLL to find out each Supporter's interests and a
• LIST of Events that the Park Trustees currently wish to pursue but for which

VOLUNTEERS are sought to step forward to organize, or to assist an organizer.

We hope that every household in the vicinity of the Park becomes Supporters!!! 

And that all of Absecon Island feels welcome to schedule "small outdoor space" events inside 

the cozy setting of the new pocket park. 





FILL OUT AND MAIL 

WITH CHECK PAYABLE TO 

"VENTNOR MEMORY PARK" 
P.O. BOX 2188, VENTNOR, NJ 08406 

SUPPORTER HOUSEHOLDS donate $50 per HH and individual 
card cost charges of 

• $15 for one person designated as "head of household" (usually a
person to whom utility or property tax bills are directed) and

• $12 per card for everyone else in the household aged 18 or above
(including spouse/partner or co-equal head of HH).

Last Name: ___________ First Name: __________ ($15) 
Local Address: 

Alternate address if Ventnor is your seasonal or second home: 

CELL PHONE� important): <�-�) _____ Landline: <�-�) ______ _ 

Each additional Household member age 18 or over ($12/card): 

Last Name: First Name: Cell: 
EMAIL: 

----------- -------- ------

Last Name: First Name: Cell: 
EMAIL: 

----------- -------- -----

Last Name: First Name: Cell: 
---------- -------- ------

EMAIL: 

Last Name: First Name: Cell: ----------- 
-------- ------

EMAIL: 

Because sponsoring and  hosting CHILDREN'S EVENTS is of special interest to the Park's 
Trustees, please list by GENDER and AGE the children in your Household. It will be of help 
in figuring out the demographics of the area we seek to serve with future summer camping 
activities and events centered on specific holidays .... e.g., a decorated Tykes on Trikes rally for 
July 4th

, a Secret Santa "shop" for children to buy gifts at modest prices during "Winter Park 
Aglow" when the park will LIGHT UP with decorations after Thanksgiving until New Year's 

GENDER+AGE but NO NAMES NECESSARY: ATTACH on a SEPARATE BLANK 
SHEET and STAPLE TO THIS FORM. 



TIDS PARK WAS ACQUIRED AND BUILT FOR YOUR ENJOYMENT!!! 

We want to hear back from YOU! Circle any of the activities below that you'd like to see 
offered: 

• More "Plays in the Park" like SJP's performances on June 26-27
• Evening of Opera and "Best Arias"
• DJs and maybe a line dancing instructor with Oldies from "The Continental" up to

Uptown Funk-possibly a BOOGIE NIGHTS THURSDAY offering when many
weekenders arrive early to avoid congested ACE and GSP on Fridays. (DJ's might be
easier to schedule, especially in high season)

• Summer camps for children. A GROM camp is being hosted starting on Tuesdays in
July; a nearby Mom and School Teacher is interested in offering an arts and crafts camp.
Specify what kind of camp your child or grandchild might like:

• Activities for Teens and specify what kind:

• Visiting "petting zoo" or presentations from Marine Mammal Stranding Center.
• Small kids Movies in the Park (rated G)
• Teen Movie Nites (PG)
• Traveling small scale carnival rides
• Community Gardening - we've heard from a volunteer interested in this activity YES!!!
• Book Discussion Clubs or Knitting Circles
• BOYS IDST WANNA HA VE FUN GAME NIGHTS ... Cornhole Competition. (Can't

let Margate have ALL THE FUN with that game!!!)

As far as forward planning, a botanical garden which puts on a holiday lights spectacular called 
Winter Garden Aglow is inspiration for the pocket park planning to put on a WINTER PARK 
AGLOW. It's going to need VOLUNTEERS and it's a great way to meet old friends and new, 
sharing an activity and anticipating the happy smiles it'll inspire!!!! A Halloween hay bale maze 
with pumpkins and treats for costumed kids is also a park-sponsored event that VMP hopes to 
mount in its First Fall of operation. Let us know if you're interested in volunteering. 




